
NightMulticultural
Fern Bluff’s Multicultural Night is coming up on 
February 5, 2025 from 5:30-7:00. 
Help us decorate for the event by 
cutting out and “dressing up” this 
paper doll to represent your family’s 
culture or a culture your child is 
interested in. 

Get creative! Feel free to color,
use scraps of wrapping paper,

tissue paper, real fabric, and
more to make your creation (just
no food items please). The dolls

will be on display at Multicultural
Night. Please return to your
teacher or front office by 
Friday, January 29, 2025. 


